
Holiday Schedule Notice 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We wish to inform you about our holiday schedule during the upcoming holiday season. Please 

note the following changes to our regular operating hours: 

• Christmas Eve: Closed at 1:00 PM 

• Christmas Day: Closed 

• New Year's Eve: Open from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

• New Year's Day: Closed 

During this time, we encourage you to schedule your appointments accordingly. Regular hours 

will resume on January 2nd. 

Thank you for your understanding. We wish you a happy holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


